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Summary 
Yesterday, the Central Bank of Russia (CBR) stopped offering banks Lombard loans at a fixed interest 

rate. Now it will only be possible to borrow money from the CBR secured by government bonds at weekly credit 

auctions and for no more than seven days. According to bankers, this may lead to another fall in prices for 

GKOs. 
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